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METRO ATLANTA WINNIES              MARCH 2008 NEWS LETTER 
  
Ten coaches were present for the March Outing at the Scenic Mountain RV Park in 
Milledgeville, Georgia.  We all joined at the Club House for Happy Hour and then the Mexican 
Dinner prepared by our hosts, Roy and Sarah Sowers, was enjoyed by all.  After dinner we 
were entertained by our own talented group of guys Dan, Doug, and Eric playing their guitars 
and singing. 
  
Saturday we caravanned to the Milledgeville Convention Center for a guided tour.  We toured 
the Stetson-Sanford House, St. Stephen’s Episcopal Church, Old Capitol, and Old 
Governor’s Mansion.  Our guides were all fabulous discussing many things about the sites 
and the town.  After the tour we were on our own for lunch and shopping.  That evening we 
caravanned to the restaurant “Choby’s at Little River” for a great dinner. 
  
Sunday morning we gathered at the Club House for coffee and pastries.  We had a short 
business meeting and then said our goodbyes until the next time we meet again. 
  
Sarah Sowers, Secretary 
  
  
Dan Rankin, President 
678-772-9524 
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METRO ATLANTA WINNIES 

MARCH 2008 MEETING MINUTES 
 

Date:  March 30, 2008 

 

Location: 

Scenic Mountain RV Park, Milledgeville, GA 

 

Call to Order: 

Dan Rankin, President called the meeting to order at 9:30 a.m.  

 

Reading of February 2008 Minutes: 

The February 2008 meeting minutes were approved as read.  

 

Reading of the Treasurer’s Report: 

Linda Tomsett, Treasurer read the Treasurer’s report.   The Treasurer's report was approved as read.  

 

Thank Yous: 

Dan thanked everyone for coming and thanked our hosts, Roy and Sarah Sowers.  We had 10 coaches in attendance. 

 

Old Business: 

The Georgia State Rally will be at Perry Georgia, applications for April 2008 are available and the theme will be 

Hawaiian Luau.  Fred Tomsett gave a report on the January State Meeting, February Metro Outing, and the Florida State 

Rally.  Money from money making events at the state rallies will go to the state treasury. 

 

New Business: 

We still need host for the August and October Metro Meetings.  Sarah Sowers was sworn in as secretary. 

 

Upcoming Outings:   
April 17 – 20 – State Rally at Perry, Georgia 

May 16 – 18 - State Meeting at River Vista, Dillard, Georgia. 

June 20 - 22 – Mal & Jackie Kerr, and Doug & Brenda Ralston are hosting at the Caney Creek RV Resort, Harriman, 

TN.  They have also planned a dinner cruise on the Watts Bar Belle. 

July 20 - 25 – GNR, Forrest City. Iowa 
 

MEETING ADJOURNED  
 

Submitted by Sarah Sowers, Secretary 

 

 

Dan Rankin, President 
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